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May 12, 2017 

 

John Palewicz, Chair 

Capital Projects Advisory Review Board 

Project Review Committee 

25120 Pacific Highway South 

Kent, WA  98082 

 

Sent via email:  Tania Baker, talia.baker@des.wa.gov, John Palewicz, palewicz@uw.edu 

 

Subject: Public Comment on the Edmonds School District Re-Certification Application for 

GC/CM Delivery 

 

Dear Mr. Palewicz, 

 

Please accept this letter as public comment in support of the Edmonds School District’s 

application for re-certification as an approved agency for GC/CM delivery. 

 

Without question, the Edmonds School District has clearly demonstrated their competence in 

selecting appropriate projects for GC/CM delivery, procuring contractors in an open and 

transparent process and executing their projects successfully. Under the experienced 

leadership of my long-time colleague, Ed Peters, the Edmonds School District has upheld the 

spirit and letter of the statutes supporting GC/CM delivery.   

 

I strongly support this application and recommend approval by your committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Forrest W. Miller, CFM, REFP, EFM 

Director, Support Services 

 

Cc: Ed Peters, Edmonds School District 
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